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Thank you again for your hospitality at the banquet. I enjoyed it immensely.
I always enjoy being with you and the others associated with Word of Life.
We saw Don last night and he says they have all pretty much recovered from
their trip and illnesses.

Yours in Christ,

Charles C. Ryrie

CCR:jae






